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17th December 2013


FROM SYLVIA MWANIKHA 
TO SPONSOR JOHANA OG SIGRUN

Dear Sponsor Johana, 

RE: DAP REPORT FOR TWO MONTHS FROM OCTOBER TO NOVEMBER 2013

Warm greetings from your foster daughter Sylvia and also wishing you merry Christmas and Happy New Year 2014. 

Sylvia whom you have lit a burning candle to her life, your sponsorship has made Sylvia proud, has removed her shame of lame hand out. Sylvia always praises you as her sponsor to all her friends. She says she will join high school next year but she will enjoy the high school, no one will know how she was before. Sylvia always prays God bless Johana. 

Mwanikha has done her final examinations, she will be no more at Little Bees Primary, but she will join high school. The joy which Manikha has, only God knows how she thanks her sponsorship and your kind tender heart. 

We had great celebration in Kenya, our country had birthday of 50 years, since independence. The joy and songs were lingering all over Kenya. The young and the old, I took Little Bees Children to tour. Mwanikha went with us to see wild animals. 

Thank you and may God bless you for her sponsorship. 
 
Best regards,



Lucy Odipo.
